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Haughton NewsMEETING INDIVIDUAL NEEDS 

 

 
 
July 
 
Mon 17th School Football Match 
  Haughton v Severndale  
  (1.30pm) 
 
Tue 18th C7 & C8 Visiting Pizza      
  Express & Telford Town Park 
   
Tue 18th Coffee Morning  
  (10amð12pm) 
 
Wed 19th Sports Morning 
   (9.30amï 11.30am) 
   
Thu 20th Summer Production  
  (10.30am & 1.30pm) 
   
Thu 20th Summer Disco 
    (5pmð7pm) 
     
Fri 21st  Yr 6 Leavers Celebration  
  Assembly 
  (10amð12pm) 
Fri 21st 
  Break up for Summer  
  Holiday 
 
September   
 
Mon 4th SCHOOL CLOSED TO    
  PUPILS (Staff Training) 
 
Tue 5th  Children return to school 

Dates for your Diary  Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
 
 
 

At Haughton School we   
recognise how important a 
carefully planned and      
successful transition is for 
our children.  We endeavour 
to make the process as easy and stress-free as possible and 
to help our children and families minimise anxiety about the 
change. 
 
We have been delighted with the success of our transition 
days this week.  We have welcomed our new pupils who have  
been very enthusiastic.  Our new children and those moving 
classes have visited their new classrooms and have been     
getting to know their new teachers, staff and friends.   
 
Our year 6 children have enjoyed spending time at their new   
secondary schools where they have been taking part in various 
activities, getting to know the staff, familiarising themselves 
with the building and experiencing a lunchtime.  
 
We are very proud of all our children and feel confident that 
after the summer break, they will settle quickly and continue to 
thrive in their new environments.   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank those Parents/
Carers who who came along to meet your childôs new class 
teacher on Thursday evening. 
 
If you have any concerns or would like to speak to us about 
your childôs transition or anything else, please do not hesitate 
to contact me at any time.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Gill KnoxðHeadteacher 

 
 SPORTS MORNING :  Wednesday 19th July, 9.30amð11.30am 
              óWorld Athletics Championship Celebrationô                
 
 

            Weôre hoping you can join us for Sports Morning! 
 

It is essential that your child has suncream applied at home and is provided with a sun hat/cap if the weather is 
warm.  To save time, please send your child into school on the day in their P.E. kit/trainers.   
 
 
 

We look forward to seeing you and having a fun morning ð fingers crossed for sunshine! 



Badgers Visit Badger Dingle! 
 
On Monday, Badgers class visited the beautiful    
woodland village of Badger Dingle.   
 
Everyone had a wonderful morning, exploring the      
village, seeing the lake, river and waterfall. 

   

Children enjoyed splashing in the water with their      
wellies on and seeing the fish!   
 
Mrs Morris said the outing was lots of fun and really    
enhanced the childrenôs learning on their ñWaterò topic.                                                         

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            Well done Badgers! 

COFFEE MORNING  
 
We hope you can join us for our last  
Coffee Morning of the School year. 
 
Tuesday 18th July, 10am ð12pm 

 
                                         Everyone Welcome! 

                       DATA CHECKING SHEETS 
 
Many thanks to all Parents/Carers who have 
returned data checking sheets.                  
Unfortunately we still have a number of forms 
outstanding.  If you have not yet returned 
your form can you please check/amended as 
necessary and send it back into school on 
Monday.   
 

It is essential that our records are updated by the end of the 
term and we hold up to date information for every child.                             
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       Thank you.     

 

DANCE CLUB 
 
 
 

Dance Club has now finished 
for the term.   
 
We would like to say a big 
WELL DONE to all the chil-
dren who have attended 
Dance Club.   
 
We have been very im-
pressed with the childrenôs 
enthusiasm, and creativity.  
Weôve seen some fantastic 
dancing! 

* Important InformationðHeadlice * 
 

We have a number of        
reported cases of children 
in school having headlice. 
 
Can we please ask all       
Parents/Carers to check 
your childôs hair over the 
weekend and treat       
accordingly if you find or 
suspect headlice. 
 
If you would like any           
information or advice on headlice or    
available treatment, please contact us at 
school and we can send you some        
information. 
 
Alternatively you can obtain advice from a 
pharmacy or your child's GP/Nurse. 

 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

 HAPPY HAT LAND 
 Thursday 20th March         

                10.30am / 1.30pm 
 

Tickets have been issued for the            
production.  Please remember to bring your 
tickets with you on the day as this will save  
time with signing in. 
 
Children have been busy rehearsing and 
are sounding fantastic! 
 
 
 

Weôre all looking forward to it! 


